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PARKWAY CENTRAL HOMEOWNERS’ ASSOCIATION




Arlington, Texas


2014 Annual Meeting
The 2014 annual PCHA meeting was held at Rolling Hills Country Club on March 30, 2014.  Thirty-five homeowners attended the meeting.
The meeting was called to order by Board President Chuck McCoy at 7:05 p.m.

Guest Speakers

· Councilman Charlie Parker, District 1 was introduced by Jim Brady.  Charlie brought an update on neighborhood happenings and review of apartment projects.
· AISD Trustee Jamie Sullins, AISD Superintendent Dr. Marcelo Cavazos and other AISD representatives presented the upcoming proposed AISD school bond package.
2014-2015 Election

· Chuck McCoy reported on the 2014-2015 election results.  
· Newly elected board member Kari Summers was introduced.  Kari will replace outgoing Dannye Klimpel, section 4. 
· Current board members were recognized.

· April 30, 2014 ends the 2013-2014 year.

Treasury Report

· Marlene Hutchison gave a report of treasury balances, which included:
· Checking account = $15,473.61
· Savings account = $15,127.17
· There are 28 unpaid dues for 2014-2015

2013-2014 Summary of Activities included:
· Re-implemented newsletter every quarter

· Garage sale held in May

· Block party held in late summer

· $1,000 donation to Roquemore Reward Program

2014-2015 Proposed Activities will include:

· Newsletter will continue

· Garage sale scheduled for May – need volunteers to help

· National Night Out (in lieu of a block party)

· New Directories due out in the next 6 weeks

Next Board meeting will be held on 4/21/2014, location to be determined, and all homeowners are invited.

Door Prizes were awarded to:


Anita Hubacek - $25 gift card to Tom’s Dinner

Leta Carpenter - $25 gift certificate to Al’s Hamburgers
Motion to adjourn meeting made by Dannye Klimpel and seconded by Jim Brady.  Meeting was adjourned at 9:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted by Dannye Klimpel, PCHA Acting Secretary
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